
                                                               

 

 

Minutes from 3rd August 

 

Transnational Learning Activity in Tvaaker 

- it is the time to make the decision to have enough time to arrange all necessary 

- the Swedish team has decided last week that they need to postpone the meeting. 
They are still recommended to work at home when they can and they are not able to 
predict how things will develop. The plan for our meeting was that we should visit 
different manufacturers in the south of Sweden but they are not to welcoming these 
days. 

- all project partners agree that postponing the TLA in Sweden is the correct course of 
action. Until the participants are comfortable about travelling there is no sense in 
putting anyone at risk 

- the coordinator will ask the National Agency for agreement with the TLA 

postponement  

- the coordinator hope that we will be able to welcome you in Benesov in the middle 

of April. The exhibition TechAgro was postponed to April 11th – 14th. 

- the next TLA is planned in Benesov in April 12th – 16th  

- it is needed to find new suitable term for the TLA in Sweden – suggestion June 2021 

- the last meeting will be in September or October 2021 in Denmark 

 


